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Mr. Tom Fransen
NCDENR-Division of Water Resources
1611 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1611

Dear Mr. Fransen:

March 19,2010

Re: Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage
Allocation

Letter of Intent for Allocation

Per the Division's February 24,2010 Jordan Lake Round 4 Water Supply Allocation
Public Information Meeting, I am submitting this Letter of Interest on behalf of the Town
of Hillsborough. The Town held a Round 1 allocation of5.5 MGD, but it was not
renewed in the following rounds (no allocation since 1997). The Town intends to request
a Level II allocation of 1 to 2 MGD for Round 4.

I will serve as the Town of Hillsborough's primary contact for the allocation process.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (919) 732-1270 ext 75 or
kenny.keel@hillsboroughnc.org.

Kenneth P. Keel, PE
Town EngineerlUtilities Director

cc: Eric Peterson, Town Manager
Nicole Ard, Asst. Town Manager
File
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